
January 31, 2019, 

Daniel Delahaye 
USPS Federal Preservation Officer 
PO Box 23317 
Washington, D.C. 20026-3317 
 

Dear Mr. Delahaye, 

 

I am writing in support of the nomination for the Littleton Post Office to be included on the National 
Register of Historic Places. 

As a City Council member representing this esteemed building and the surrounding community, I can 
attest that the community values and cherishes the Post Offices’s role as a cornerstone of Littleton’s 
culture, architecture, and history. Littleton’s Post Office reminds Littletonians and visitors alike of the 
history and regional importance of our community. Few places exhibit this characteristic other than our 
city’s downtown Post Office. 

The Littleton Post Office was built in the Colonial Revival Style in 1939, and it is past time we recognize, 
designate, and protect the Post Office’s remarkable history and architecture. Having the Post Office 
designated on the National Register of Historic Places would of great benefit to the adjacent Historic 
Downtown Littleton. This charming Main Street is lined with turn-of-the-century buildings that house 
some of the Denver metro area’s unique retail shops and top restaurants. Tens of thousands of 
residents and visitors alike flock to downtown Littleton for various events. 

Thank you for your attention to this request and for your commitment to recognizing and preserving our 
city’s history. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kyle Schlachter 

Littleton City Council at-large representative 


